
 
Sharon Conservation Commission 

July 23, 2024   
Minutes 

 

On July 23, 2024, a regular meeting of the Sharon Conservation Commission was held at the 
Sharon Meetinghouse on Route 123 in Sharon, New Hampshire at 6:30 p.m. In attendance were 
Belinda Backstrom and Anne Booth, and guest Lee Backstrom. 
 
When no other members had arrived after twenty minutes it became clear that no business 
could be transacted and we departed. 
 
Fund Balances as of 7/31/2024: 
 
Conservation Fund.                       Interest   $116.99                              Balance  $ 138,938.34 
 
Town Forest Fund.                        Interest   $  81.32                              Balance  $   94,746.49 
 

Moosewood Ecological LLC’s June 23, 2024 invoice for $3,770.00 has been paid and is 
reflected in this July, 2024 Town Forest Fund balance.  The invoice was for “Information 
Review and Project Design, Ecological inventory, and Project Coordination.” 

 

 


